Dawn Huntley

II\

From: joylangley9@verizon.net

Sent: Sunday, April 13, 2025 12:06 PM

To: House Municipal Government and Housing Committee
Subject: Housing Bills | Support

Good morning,

I support House Bills 5689, 5690, and 5957 because they would provide local towns more autonomy
regarding affordable housing developments.

TOWNS should manage and approve housing projects NOT the state.

Thank you,
Joy Langley 1 Mystic



